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March 28, 1995 

Anthony G. Amitrano 
Associate Head, Regulatory Affairs 
SmithKline Beecham Consumer Healthcare 
1500 Littleton Road 
Parsippany, NJ 07054 

Dear Mr. Amitrano: 

Your petition requesting the Food and Drug Administration to reopen the 
administrative record for Oral Health Care Drug Products for OTC human use, 
to include the review of the ingredient calcium carbonate was received by 
this office on 03/28/95. It was assigned docket number 81N-0033/CP 3 and it 
was filed on 03/28/95. Please refer to this docket number in future 
correspondence on this subject with the Agency. 

Please note that the acceptance of the petition for filing is a procedural 
matter in that it in no way reflects an agency decision on the substantive 
merits of the petition. 

Sincerely, 

-*gq 
Dockets Management Branch 
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